
 

            
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Family Life Center Commitments 
2021 - $80,060 

Given 2020 - $141,635  Given 2021 - $82,754 
Owed on Loan: $788,431 

Your Faithfulness in Giving 
July Receipts: $50,823 

MORNING WORSHIP 

August 1, 2021 

Greg Oden, Worship Leader 

 
CALL TO WORSHIP 

 Victory in Jesus 

PRAYER 

WORSHIP IN SONG 

 Blessed Be Your Name 

 The Blood Will Never Lose Its Power 

 Whiter Than Snow   

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Dr. Marty Black  

WORSHIP WITH TITHES & OFFERINGS 

CHORAL WORSHIP 

 Broken and Spilled Out  

MESSAGE 

“In His Steps” 
Luke 7:36-38 

Dr. Marty Black 

INVITATION  

 The Savior Is Waiting  

BENEDICTION 

Tonight at 6:00 
Come join us in the 
Family Life Center 

Children’s activities provided  

in the children’s building. 

DEACONS OF THE WEEK 
Terry Collie 614-6422 & Tom McClain 372-0935 

 

Today’s Security Team 
Don Antley, Kelby McKoin, Vic Mahoney 

 

Security Next Sunday, August 8 
Brent Bearden, Johnny Hennessey & Steven Smith 

REGROUP CONFERENCE 
SATURDAY, AUGUST 14 - 9:00 to 12:30  

MCCLENDON BAPTIST CHURCH  
For Sunday School & small group leaders - all age groups 

Call our church office by August 8 to sign up. 
We will pay the conference fee of $10.   

Breakout sessions for adults, youth, children and worship 

Our church family sends its love and Christian sympathy to Boomer, 
Abbie and Roman Cates and their family at the death of Boomer’s  
grandmother, Donna Sue Cates.  You are all in our thoughts and    
prayers. 

MEN’S RETREAT 

September 23-25  Family Life Center 
Cost $150 

Look on our website for the sign-up form: 
newchapelhill.org 

Our youth are compiling a new church cookbook, 
and we would love to include your favorite recipes.  
There are four ways to submit them: 1) bring or 
mail them to the church office; 2) post them on our 
Facebook page; 3) go to our website and follow the 
link to fill out the Google form; 4) email them to 
melinda@nchbc.net. The cookbook is a fundraiser 
for our youth’s end-of-year Bible conference. 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Our Ministry Team 
 

Dr. Marty Black, Senior Pastor 
Greg Oden, Music Minister 

Werner Aswell, 60+ Minister  
Boomer Cates, Youth/Family Minister 

Elizabeth McLellan, Children/Family Minister 
Melinda Chapman, Ministry Assistant 

Tiffany Hollis, Ministry Support Assistant 
 

Phone:  318-396-2433   Email:  melinda@nchbc.net 
Website: www.newchapelhill.org 

 61 New Chapel Hill Rd. 
West Monroe, LA  71291 

Our Mission: To know Jesus  
and make Him known 

HELP NEEDED 
We are in need of more volunteers 

for the Security Team. If you are           
interested, please contact the 

church office, 396-2433. 

Belize Children Sponsors  
If you would like to send a letter to the child or children you are  
sponsoring this year introducing yourself, you can. They will be sent 
with the team traveling there on the August 8. Please have your     
letters in the office by August 4. If you have not picked a child yet and 
want to, please contact the office at 396-2433. 

We recently had to replace the closures on several of our doors in the 
church due to them being propped open continuously.  In the future, if 
you have to prop a door open while working in that area, please        
remove the prop when you finish and close the door.  
 

Also, if you unlock any of the exterior doors while you are in any   
building, please be sure to lock it back, and check it from the outside 
to be sure it’s locked before you leave.  
 

Thank you, 
Building & Grounds Committee  

L U K E  7:36-38 


